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From: Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 3:30 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Proposed amendments input

Dear Assembly members:

It’s not about the mask and you know it. Your proposed amendments to the emergency ordinance reek of absolute
authoritarianism and coercion.

Fines for violators are absurd, punitive and tyrannical and emphasize even more that it’s not about public health. If the
borough government were legitimately concerned about public health, gym passes would be mandatory with

attendance required, weight checks for obesity done, and bars and liquor stores would be limited in their sales.

You tell us masks and 6’ social distancing are the key mitigators to curbing the spread of covid. Yet places across the
world with the strictest rules on these show no correlation to the slow of the spread.

Let people determine their own course for their health, their businesses, and their lives.
Shame on you.

Donna Marsh



